

January 2, 2001

Brian Lamb C-SPAN 400 North Capitol Street NW Suite 650 Washington, D.C. 20001

Dear Brian,

Thank you once again for taking the time to visit with us on our recent trip to Washington, D.C. All of the students enjoyed meeting you and they were extremely impressed with everything you said to them.

As a professor of communications, it is rewarding and gratifying to know what fine people there are in the field. I truly appreciate your willingness to help these future journalists understand better what daily life is really like in our profession.

My personal best wishes for a successful and productive new year. I look forward to seeing you next year when I return to Washington, D.C., with another group of students.

He would provide I have I have I

Sincerely yours,

Communications & English Malone College